HALIFAX

REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY

Councillor Request for Information

0O Included on Agenda v O Added Item
(Submitted to Municipal Clerk’s Office (Submitted to Municipal Clerk’s Office
by Noon Thursday) by Noon Monday)

Date of Council Meeting: June 17, 2003

Subject: Safety Issue at Lockview High School

Request:

Council support for correspondence to the Halifax Regonal School Board from Mayor Peter
Kelly regarding the safety of pedestrians, school children, and the public created by the
Smoking By-law regarding school property.

Reason:

Halifax Regional School Board refuses to react to a gathering situaton on the sidewalks,
private property and Lockview Road as a result of a recent law. The situation has been
presented as a safety issue as opposed to a smokig issue. Report has been prepared by Gary
Martin.

I would like this response as:

O Email to Mayor and/or Councillor/Municipal Clerk’s Office

O Memo to Mayor and/or Councillor/Municipal Clerk’s Office

O Information Report to [ Community Council [ Regional Council
| Recommendation Report to [0 Community Council [ Regional Council
Gary Hines 2

Councillor (Name) District (Number) @‘J% :




